Meeting Minutes — June 2011
Meeting 5:

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the development of a feasibility prototype. The
prototype was to show that the core technology in the system works and that there was a
main feature that was implemented.

We were encouraged to begin researching how to conduct a focus group. It was decided
that for the second iteration a focus group would be necessary to identify other features for
the interfaces.

For the next meeting, we were required to decide on the technologies we were going to use
for the project.

Meeting 6:

This was the final meeting before we went on mid-year vacation. The technologies that we
had researched were validated and decided on.

Stuart decided to make use of an Apache Tomcat server and the Solr search library for his
section. All interaction would be conducted using Java and JavaScript. Stuart’s main feature
for his prototype was to allow the user to search the digital collection.

Miles also decided on the Apache Tomcat server and to make use of JavaScript and Java for
his Web application. Miles’ core feature was to make the collection’s file structure navigable
for the curator.

The feasibility demonstrations of the two prototypes were to be conducted within the first
week after the vacation.



